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Monday 15th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
Kendal Park 

 
 

On Tuesday 30th September, Year 2 will be visiting Kendal Park as part of 
our art learning this half term. 

We have been exploring the work of land art artist Andy Goldsworthy, 
who creates art using natural materials. During this trip, the children will 
have the chance to create artwork in his style and collect natural 
materials to inspire their own projects in the coming weeks. 

To make this trip possible, we would be grateful for volunteers to 
accompany us to and from Kendal Park. We plan to leave school at 
1:30pm and return between 2:30 and 3:00pm. Please note that volunteers 
will still need to collect their child at the usual time of 3:15pm. 
Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate younger siblings on this 
occasion. 

If you are able to volunteer, please complete the Google Form. We will be 
in touch nearer the time to confirm arrangements. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Smith 
KS1 Phase Leader 
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